CORRESPONDENCE

9/23/2020

DOCUMENT NO. 08791-2020
Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 8:48 AM

To: ‘Susyn Stecchi’

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Please Don't Rubberstamp the Electric Utilities' Ineffectiveness (Docket 20200092-
ET)

Good Morning, Susyn Stecchi

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200092-EIl and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Brian Schultz

Commission Deputy Clerk Il
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
850.413.6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media
upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: AARP <aarpfl@aarp.org> On Behalf Of Susyn Stecchi

Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 7:50 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Please Don't Rubberstamp the Electric Utilities' Ineffectiveness (Docket 20200092-E1)

Sep 22,2020

Florida PSC PSC PSC
FL

Dear Florida PSC PSC,
We are in the middle of a pandemic with unemployment rampant in our state. Right now, Floridians need help making
ends meet paying day-to-day expenses, including rising healthcare costs and prescription drug prices, as well as

increasing rents and food costs.

What Floridians do not need now is to pay for services that benefits no more than 5 percent of ratepayers.



| have been following the government mandates to isolate at home and, even though | keep my temps inside at no
lower than 80 degrees, my utility Bill's are still going to rise because of the PSC failing to adequately hold the electric
utilities accountable for not spending public dollars to actually prevent it reduce the number of storm related outages by
burying utility lines. With all the storm history we have, why aren't you mandating the proper and logical spending of
public dollars?

Sincerely,

Ms. Susyn Stecchi

1204 South Broad Street
Brooksville, FL 34601-3132
(813) 255-4555
sstecchi@gmail.com





